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Enrollment: Attendance for the Year: 
6th Grade: 94 6th Grade: 95.66% 
7th Grade: 91 7th Grade: 93.59% 
8th Grade: 108 8th Grade: 93.44% 
Total: 293 Average: 94.23% 
 

 
 

➢ 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students visited EIU and the YMCA on May 21 and 22 as part of the final PBIS reward trip 
for outstanding behavior.  

➢ The 6th grade class visited Cahokia 
Mounds for their class field trip.  

➢ The 8th annual PJHS 5K was held on 
Wednesday, May 22nd. Top student 
finishers were Jessica Vaughn and Bo 
Hilbert.   

➢ The final PBIS BIG DRAWING was held 
Friday, May 24th. Students earned 
Panther Bucks to put into the drawing 
for summer-themed prizes. 

➢ 8th Grade Promotion was held on 
Friday, May 24th. Featured speakers 
were Faith Horton and Brant Bowker. In 
addition, this was the 
first year that the 8th 
grade class raised 
money for a charity. 
The new tradition was 
named “8th Grade 
Gives Back.” This  
year the class raised  
$150 for St. Jude 
Runs. 

 

 
➢ We said “Bon Voyage” to staff members pursuing new adventures: Sara 

Kallal, Desiree Henschen, Steve Bonser, Amanda Terry, and Denise 
Dameris. 

 



➢ The renovations continue and progress can now be seen! Special shout out to the maintenance and custodial 
staffs for their hard work and to Mr. Stauder who has been in the building daily to check progress. 

 

 
 

➢ In the works: exploration of science curriculum options, master scheduling, new school year purchase orders, new 
teacher orientation, and committee work. Committees include technology integration, student support services, 
parent/family engagement, handbook/policy review, and building leadership.  
 

 
 

 
➢ July 31st--Registration 
➢ August 9 (tentative)--New Teacher Orientation and PJHS Unpacking Party 
➢ August 12--New Student Chromebook Meeting and 6th Grade Orientation 
➢ August 16--Teacher Institute 
➢ August 19--First Day of Student Attendance 

 
 

 

 


